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Newsletter

Interlakes Community Caregivers, Inc.
Serving Neighbors for Over 25 Years

Bay Equity
Circle Dental
Commerce Properties LLC 
Community Laundry LLC
E.M. Heath, Inc.
East Coast Foundation
Electrical Installations, Inc.
Innisfree Bookshop
Ippolito’s Furniture
Lacey Irrigation
McCarthy Lawn Property Mgmt
Melcher & Prescott Insurance
Meredith Landing Real Estate
Meredith Village Savings Bank
Moulton Farm
Nancy Goss Associates, LLC
Peace of Mind
R.N. Seery Estate & Long Term Planning
Roche Realty Group
Scott Burns Landscaping
Taylor Community
The Barnstormers Theatre
The Foothills
The Mug
The Platinum Group at RE/MAX Bayside
Wild Meadow Paddle Sports
Winsor Homes
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2024 DONORS

Center Harbor Congregational Church
Chocorua Chapel Association
Community Church of Sandwich
St. Charles Borromeo Catholic Church
Trinity Episcopal Church

Businesses

Churches

Knights of Columbus, Council No. 17141
Lakes Region Rotary Club
Meredith Kiwanis
Moultonborough Women’s Club

Civic Organizations

CONSECUTIVE GIVING
5+ Years		
Kenneth Asher, Ruth A Whitley 
      Foundation 
John and Carol Bamberry 
Steve Bardus, Wild Meadow 
      Paddle Sports
Randy Bickford, East Coast Foundation
Bob and Louisa Bryant	
Chocorua Chapel Association	
Barbara Clifford	
Marian Cohen	
Steve and Sandy Condojani	
Stephen Conkling	
Robert and Karen Delgado	
John and Dawn Dever	
Nina Eaton	
George and Elyse Felt	
Deborah Finch	
Lorraine and Jerry Gates	
Susan George	
Ann and Phil Glover	
Martha and Chris Grant	
James Gregoire	
Janet and Dean Gulezian	
Susan Gutchess and Helen Ingalls 
Yvonne Hale	
Peter Halfman	
Edward Harding, The White
      Sylvania Trust
Edward and Laura Harding	
Richard Haskell	
Mallory Hathaway	
Susan and Rupert Hauser	
Linda and Ronald Haven	
Bud Heinrich	
Patricia and Daniel Herrick	
Bradford and Katherine Holmes	
David Hughes	
David Hughey	
Janice Jenket	
Jane Jenness	
Oscar and Chery Johnson	
Joseph and Patricia Keegan	
Kevin and Lucy Kelly	
Denise and Natt King	
Lynn and Brad Leighton	
Joyce Lounsbury	
Robert and Margaret MacArthur	
Judith MacDonald	
Ruth MacDougall	

Donald and Betty MacFarlane	
Paul Mahan	
Melcher & Prescott Insurance
 Betsy and Richard Merkle	
Johann and Joanne Moser		
Moultonborough Women’s Club
Linnie Page	
Margaretta Peaslee	
H. Boone and Maggie Porter	
Clem and Sheila Regan	
Lynne Schubert	
Anthony Scotto and Ann Laporte
Richard and Constance Seery, R.N. 
     Seery Estate & Long Term Planning
Stephanie and Donald Sinclair	
MaryAnne Skawinski	
Carol Snow-Asher	
Edward Sonn	
Arnold and Mary Spicer	
Ann Sprague	
Henry Sredl	
St. Charles Borromeo Catholic Church
Nancy and John Starmer	
Fred and Betty Strader	
Francis Strayer and Rich Benton	
Sandra Sullivan	
Joe Sullo	
George and Jannine Sutcliffe	
Diana Thomas	
Chuck and Karen Thorndike	
Harry and Bonnie Tower	
Katherine Trout	
Laurie and Doug Whitley	
Suzanne and Donald	 Wiedenheft
Jodi and Ed Wilson Jr.	
Kathleen and David Winsor,
      Winsor Homes
Jo Ann Wood	

			 
10+  Years	  
Bad Moose 2022 Trust	
Ted Adriance	
John and Carmen Bishop	
Suzanne Boulter	
Ann Burghardt	
Joanne and Gary Cogswell	
Richard and Barbara Crocker	
Constance and Howard Cunningham
Sylvia and David Detscher	

Ken and Meg Greenbaum 
Peter and Dorothy Hare	
Chip and Wendy Harris	
Gail  Hewitt	
George and Janet Hooper	
Beverly and Paul Jaques	
George and Nancy Jewell	
Thomas Kelsey	
Ronald Lawler and Peggy Merritt 
Kevin McCarthy, McCarthy 
      Lawn Property Mgmt 
Joan Merriman	
Eleanor Mongovan	
Carl and Karen Nydegger	
Debra and Jonathan Peaslee	
Dave Petell, E.M. Heath, Inc.
Betty Purdy	
Janis Roberts	
Judith Ryerson and Keld Agnar	
Robert Swett	

15+ Years		
Sally Carver and Jerry Hopkins	
Art Christopher	
Pat and Michael Devanney	
Darlene and Charles Fritz,
      Electrical Installations, Inc.
Ellen and John Garneau	
Joan and John Henderson	
Bob Jones and Sammie Matthews	
Louis and Mary Kahn	
Charlotte Leavitt	
Janice and John Lynch	
James and Debra Murphy	
Robert and Pam Patenaude	
Tom and Maureen Power	
Carol and Joseph Scalzo	
Susan Scudder	
Tom Tilton	
Edward Touhey	

Thanks to everyone who donated to our 
Annual Appeal!  We could not provide 
services without your support.  Thank 
you to our donors, businesses, church-
es, and civic organizations for your 
continued contributions to our vital 
organization.  We also received funding 
from every grant we applied for in 2024.  
With this support, we can continue to 
provide our services free of charge to 
our Neighbors. 
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Spring of 2025 has much promise. If you remember, we had an incredible fall in 2024, and this past winter was 
spectacular for many reasons. Now we have the hope of spring, which brings us so much to be thankful for. It brings 
us new life, warmth, longer days and the opportunity to move around outside, with greater ease.  Soon we will once 
again see open water, hear running streams, and smell the flower as it blooms.  Spring is one of many blessings that 
we enjoy in our Lakes Region life.

At Interlakes Community Caregivers we have so much to be thankful for. Our volunteers are many and growing by the 
week, our staff is busy and happily helping our Neighbors, and those we assist are receiving the best possible service 
we can offer today. At ICCI, we have many reasons to smile today. 

I want to thank you, our many and diverse donors, several who have been with us for many years. We are thankful to 
count on your continued contribution to our organization. We have folks who, often with the help of their financial 
advisors, are designating their required minimum distribution or a portion of their estate to ICCI.  We are so excited 
to receive these types of donations. We are constantly broadening our search for new donors because, believe it or 
not, there are still some who are unaware of what we are doing at ICCI. I am very thankful that you choose to give 
donations to Interlakes Community Caregivers, because every dollar you give helps us run this much needed non-
profit.  I thank you and I pray and give thanks for all we receive in your name.    

If we can help you at all, please let us know.  Our goal is to continue to assist all in need of our services.  Until the next time, I wish you the best.

CHAIRMAN’S CORNER

New Volunteers

Hettie Buck is originally from Long 
Island, NY.  After over 20 years in 
Florida, she moved to Moulton-
borough in 2013.  She is a retired 
teacher and now works at Castle in 
the Clouds and Gunstock.

Terry Penner currently resides 
in Meredith after relocating from 
Bretton Woods upon retiring from 
real estate.  ICCI provided transpor-
tation for his mother-in-law before 
her passing, and he is looking 
forward to paying it forward.

Volunteers of the Month

December: Lynn S. (with Amy Blongy) December: Pat V. 

January: John M. February: Sue C. and Dave J. 

 I thank you...  Chris Kelly

New Volunteers (L to R) Hettie, Frank, Terry and Sue

David Brown

208 D W HIGHWAY, MEREDITH, NH, 603-279-0079

NEWSLETTER SPONSOR

Sue Chick currently resides in Meredith. She was formerly a PHR 
Generalist in Massachusetts for 25 years. She moved to NH in 2010.  
She worked in the restaurant industry until retirement in 2023.

Frank Rakowski currently resides in New Hampton.  He previ-
ously lived in Boston for 50 years, while working for Xerox before 
retiring in 2010.

David Brown currently lives in Moultonborough with his wife.  He 
previously lived in Bedford, NH and Boston, MA.  He worked for 
many years as a strategic business planner for large non-profit 
organizations.  For the past 20 years, he and his wife have run a 
consulting business.  His hobbies include skiing and hiking.  He has 
recently retired and would like to give back to the community.
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OPERATION SPREADING HOLIDAY CHEER

Grants Received in 2024
Bald Peak Community Fund
Heart & Hands Thrift Shop

Meredith Village Savings Bank Fund
New Hampshire Charitable Foundation

NHEC Foundation

Please consider including Interlakes 
Community Caregivers, Inc., in your 

will, living trust, or retirement account. 

Your funds remain in your control during your lifetime 
and you can modify your gift at any time. Your gift will 

provide support to ICCI for years to come.

If you are subject to a Required Minimum Distribution 
(RMD) from your IRA, you may save on income taxes by 

directing all or a portion of your RMD to ICCI. 
 

For additional information, contact 
Kathryn Holt, Executive Director, at

 kholt@interlakescares.org or (603) 253-9275 Ext. 3.

In December 2025, we were 
able to hold our inaugural 
Operation Spreading 
Holiday Cheer.  Volunteers 
wrapped and prepared 
presents for our Neighbors 
and then delivered them 
the following week.  This 
program was a huge success 
and brought much joy to 
our Neighbors.

234 WHITE MOUNTAIN HWY, CONWAY

April 3: Enjoy an evening at the casino while you raise money for ICCI. 
A percentage of whatever you spend is donated to us.

Call Kathryn Holt to Reserve Tickets by March 26 at (603) 253-9275 Ext. 3

Can’t make it on April 3? Play anytime from April 1-10 and ICCI wins.
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OUR MISSION
Interlakes Community Caregivers, Inc. supports the 

independence, safety, comfort and dignity of our adult 
neighbors within our designated communities through 

the services provided by our volunteers.
PO Box 78, Center Harbor, NH  03226

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S NOTE

Let us welcome Spring with the wonderful news that we not only succeeded in reaching our goal during the 
Annual Appeal, but we surpassed it!  Thanks to the incredible donors in our community and our amazing volun-
teers, we can continue to offer free rides for medical appointments to our Neighbors, as well as rides for grocer-
ies, prescriptions, personal errands and friendly visits.

Since my last message we also succeeded in winning the ImprovOlympics at Winnipesaukee Playhouse in 
November, raising over $2,400.  A special thank you to our Board Members Chris Kelly, Hank Offinger, and Marc 
Fils-Aime for representing ICCI, and a special shout out to Heather Bishop of Lakes 101.5, for joining our team.  
Heather has featured us on her Good News Story of the Day so we can increase awareness in the community and 
created a Public Service Announcement about ICCI to help recruit more volunteers.

Last December, we were also able to have our first Operation Spreading Holiday Cheer program.  Over 25 
volunteers helped wrap and prepare presents for our Neighbors.  Over 15 volunteers delivered those presents 
in mid-December.  This was a goal of mine since I started at ICCI and it was exciting and heart warming to see so 
many volunteers happily involved.  Our Neighbors were grateful to be remembered. 

All of this and more made 2024 a successful year for ICCI and my first full year as Executive Director.  Thank you to 
our donors, volunteers, Neighbors and communities for your continued support.

If you would like to receive the ICCI Newsletter via email, please contact 
Amy Blongy at ablongy@interlakescares.org to be added to our email list.

ICCI Board of Directors
Chris Kelly, Chair				    Meredith
John Valpey, Vice Chair			   Meredith
Dyan Lowman, Secretary			   Meredith
George Jewell, Treasurer			   Meredith
Wendy Pelczar Bagley			   Meredith
Marc Fils-Aime				    Epsom
Peg Gavenonis				    Moultonborough
Susan Gutchess				    Sandwich
Jason Hall					    Sandwich
David Hughes				    Center Harbor
Evelyn Lamprey				    Madison
Hank Offinger				    Sandwich
Diane Poh					    Meredith
Will Speers				    Sandwich
Merron Treadwell				    Moultonborough

To learn more about our board members, services and 
how you can volunteer, visit interlakescares.org

Save the Date!

Sincerely, Kathryn Holt

BECOME A NEWSLETTER SPONSOR
Your ad helps to offset printing and postage costs. 

Call Kathryn at 603-253-9275 Ext. 3 for details.  

APRIL 8
FREE CONE DAY

Birthday Brigade recipient Birthday Brigade recipient

Birthday Brigade recipient


